
ADDITIONAL BULLETIN INFORMATION 
 

March 17, 2019 
 

      CSA Update: St. Cyril and Methodius Goal: $3,800. Total received: $4,050. 

107% of goal pledged. Thanks to all the parishioners of Sts. Cyril and 

Methodius for your great generosity in carrying on the mission of the Church.  

In Christ,  

Rev. Darrell Kostiha 

 

 

      Due to the fact that Sts. Cyril and Methodius has only two Masses during 

the week, it cannot keep up with the abundance of Mass intentions coming in 

especially after a funeral. A possible solution to our dilemma is that we add two 

more names for every mass said making it a total of three for every Mass and 

being understood that all three names will be announced at mass. If this 

solution is agreeable to the majority, we will try to implement this practice in 

the near future. I will also announce this at mass, so I can get your feedback.   

                                                                   Thanks,  

                                                                   Rev. Darrell Kostiha 

 

 
Dear Parishioners of Sts. Cyril & Methodius:   

     It has been the practice in the past for parishioners to donate funds to the 

Altar Society for the cleaning of the church.  The Parish Council put forth the 

motion that going into the future the parish would assume all fees with the 

cleaning of the church. I approved the motion and it has been effective as of 

February 2019, with the understanding that the Altar Society is no longer 

assuming this responsibility.  Any funds already donated to the Altar Society for 

the cleaning of the church will be used by them for the ongoing upkeep of the 

church’s altar linens, the church’s sacramentals, and etc.  This notification is 

simply to clarify any confusion there might be with the transition and to help 

you stay informed as we move forward.  I sincerely appreciate your generosity 

and dedication past and future for keeping Sts. Cyril and Methodius a beautiful 

church.                                                                                     

             

                                 Sincerely in Christ,  

                                       Rev. Darrell Kostiha 


